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Thank you for holding a hearing on Driver's License for All. 
 
As a long term driver on MN roads, my safety is based on my trust that all the other drivers are 
licensed to drive and insured.  Therefore, it is frightening to learn that state law prohibits 
licensing of as many as 10% of the working population who are driving to and from work each 
day.   
 
I hope that your committee will act decisively and quickly to remedy this situation, which places 
all drivers in MN at the worst possible risk of harm. 
 
Please act to protect all drivers by requiring all drivers to be properly licensed by the State of 
MN and thereby to be insured. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Joe Rittmann 
St Paul, MN 
 


